
 

 

 

To Our wonderful Families and Friends at Deep Creek Preschool, 

 

This Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday we celebrated with our 3- and 4-

year-old End of Year Concerts!  

  For the first time, we weren’t able to celebrate together in person but we   

were able to enjoy the performances with our families via Zoom. 

The children did a great job at looking at the camera, standing in their 

designated spots and singing and dancing. 

We hope you all enjoyed the children’s performances and were able to 

download the recording to keep as a memory. 
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We also celebrated our last days with party food and games which the 

children enjoyed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank you to our families for their support in a year that was definitely 

challenging. Without your support, understanding and flexibility, we couldn’t 

have achieved what we did this year.  
 

 

 

I would like to thank the 2020 Committee of 

Management: 

Aglaia, Natasha, Mindy, Jeanette, Ansuman, 

Jacqueline, Richard, Christy, Simon, Joyce, Emma 

and Karen for all their hard work and support 

throughout this year. Without a dedicated 

committee we would not be able to do our jobs. 

We thank them from the bottom of our hearts! 

 

To our wonderful staff Bronwyn, Sonia, Trudy and Sudesh who put in so 

much time and work to provide the best education for all your children. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We would also like to thank all the families that contributed to the staff 

Christmas gifts. We each received a very generous Westfield Voucher and 

we look forward to going shopping! 

To all the gifts that we have received, THANK YOU!! We very much 

appreciate them all! Your kind words, thoughts and generosity touch our 

hearts. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the children who have worked 

really hard this year and it’s been an absolute joy to be a part of their lives 

and education.  

 

 

On behalf of Bronwyn, Sonia, Trudy, Sudesh 

and myself we would like to wish all our 

families a wonderful Christmas and Happy 

Holidays!! 

We look forward to seeing you all in 2021!! 

Dianna Di Paola 
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